
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

I am pleased to announce that the new GEAA website is now operational.  Check it out. 

We are still working on putting back all of the documents that we had posted from the 
previous nine years, including the many public comments we have submitted on a host 
of topics related to our shared mission.  And, we will be creating a search feature so 
that you can find what you are looking for more easily. 

I hope to have mastered the intricacies of using the new platform so that I can soon 
begin posting the latest news on the new site.  Stay tuned for more. 

Many thanks to Kaye Mendez for creating such an attractive new site, to Suchil Coffman 
for making the transition and for her many years as our tech guru, and to all of you 
who contributed to make this possible.  We hope you enjoy the new site. 

Best wishes and warm regards, 

Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
 

http://www.aquiferalliance.org/

